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Press communication 
Lund, Sweden, 18 April 2023 
This is a translation of the Swedish press release published 2023-04-18 

 
Neola Medical will attend the Pediatric Academic Societies Meeting 
2023 in Washington D.C. in the end of April where study results from 
the Irish research team will be presented 
 
Neola Medical AB (publ) will attend the Pediatric Academic Societies (PAS) Meeting 2023 in Washington 
D.C. in the end of April. The PAS meeting is an annual gathering for doctors, clinicians and researchers 
within pediatrics and neonatology to share the latest research. The research team from INFANT Center at 
University College Cork will present the results from a research study where Neola Medical’s technology 
for continuous lung monitoring has been evaluated. 
 
The annual Pediatric Academic Societies Meeting is arranged April 27 – May 1, 2023. The conference connects 
pediatricians and other care givers from across the globe and it is an important opportunity to meet an 
international audience of researchers, clinicians, and educators, as there are over a thousand participants 
from over 60 countries that will gather in Washington. The research team from INFANT Center at University 
College Cork will participate in the conference and has a poster presenting the results from a research study 
where Neola Medical’s technology has been evaluated. 
 
“I look forward to being in Washington D.C. for the PAS Meeting 2023. It will be exciting to see the Irish 
research team’s poster presentation that is valuable to highlight the technology’s potential for lung 
monitoring. The conference is also an important place for networking, where we have the possibility to meet 
clinicians and researchers within our field, and thus extend the company’s clinical network further, before 
market launch.”, says Hanna Sjöström, CEO at Neola Medical. 
 
More information about the PAS Meeting 
Pediatric Academic Societies (PAS) Meeting connects thousands of international pediatricians, clinicians, and 
researchers. It is an important meeting to take part of the latest research, both general and specialized, and 
the presentations cover a wide variety of areas. The PAS Meeting is a collaboration between four leading 
organizations within pediatrics and pediatric research: American Academy of Pediatrics (AAP), the Academic 
Pediatrics Association (APA), the American Pediatric Society (APS) and the Society for Pediatric Research (SPR). 
For more information: https://www.pas-meeting.org  
 
For further information, contact 
Hanna Sjöström, CEO Neola Medical, e-mail: hanna.sjostrom@neolamedical.com  
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
Neola Medical AB (publ) develops medical technology device for continuous monitoring of preterm born 
infants’ lungs. Immediate detection of complications provides the possibility of early treatment and improved 
health care. The patented technology is based on a spectroscopic method developed at Lund University in 
Sweden. The company was founded in 2016 as a wholly owned subsidiary of Gasporox AB (publ) under the 
name GPX Medical AB. The company is listed on NASDAQ First North Growth Market (ticker: NEOLA). Read 
more at www.neolamedical.com. The company’s Certified Adviser is FNCA Sweden AB.  
 
 


